
 
 
 
Dr. Cox, 
 
The orchestra has been presented a fundraiser opportunity to help students earn some 
extra money to be put towards their orchestra tour. Kris Faux from the Wilson Theater 
has approached me to see if the orchestra students would like to sell tickets for them for 
a concert in November. This would be an excellent opportunity for the students to be 
involved with a community event and work to support the local theater. The concert is 
Marvin Goldstein and Vanessa Joy. The tickets they would be selling would be $25 and 
$5 of that would return to each student after all ticket sales are completed. I know that 
the board meeting is not until later next month but this is a time sensitive opportunity 
that we would need approval from you to begin the selling process. I have included the 
original message below from Kris Faux of the Wilson Theater.  
 
Thank you, 
Meagen Andrew 
 


